

1st October 2018

Dear Parent/Carer,

Due to limited availability at Kew Gardens next half term. Our scheduled trip has now been brought forward to take place this half term, on **Monday 15<sup>th</sup> October**.

The children will be taking part in a pollination workshop which links in with their learning on the lifecycle of plants.

The termly cost for school trips in Autumn 2 is £3 per child. This payment needs to be paid now. Please make the payment in the school office by **Friday 5**<sup>th</sup> **October**. There will be no trip money/collections required for next half term.

Yours faithfully,

Kirsty Binnie
Year 3 & 4 Assistant Headteacher



## OLD PALACE PRIMARY SCHOOL THE LEONARD'S Street, Bow, London, E3 3BT • Tel: 020 8980 3020 Email: admin@oldpalace.towerhamlets.sch.uk • Website: www.oldpalaceprimary.co.uk



1st October 2018

Dear Parent/Carer,

Due to limited availability at Kew Gardens next half term. Our scheduled trip has now been brought forward to take place this half term, on **Monday 15<sup>th</sup> October**.

The children will be taking part in a pollination workshop which links in with their learning on the lifecycle of plants.

The termly cost for school trips in Autumn 2 is £3 per child. This payment needs to be paid now. Please make the payment in the school office by **Friday 5**<sup>th</sup> **October**. There will be no trip money/collections required for next half term.

Yours faithfully,

Kirsty Binnie

Year 3 & 4 Assistant Headteacher